Our Support team, along with approval from our Session, have designed an "Endowment brochure" to guide those interested in including Wickliffe Presbyterian Church in your Will while planning your estate. This is not in any way mandatory but, as the brochure states, is definitely an expression of faith that will provide support for our congregation.

Also mentioned in the brochure, a bequest can be made directly to the Church. We refer to this as an outright gift. Any gift or bequest will be applied in your name to the Church Memorial Fund. Unless specified by you, your gift /bequest will be used for the benefit of Wickliffe Presbyterian as needed.

The brochures have been placed in the Narthex. If you have any questions, please ask any of our Support Team: Nancy O'Hara, Kerry Schneider, Jamie Bryant.